
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 A Happy New Year to all. 
  

Monday 8th January  Stickford Ladies Social Circle- New Year lunch for members only  
  
Tuesday 9th January  Keals Club - Members will be served  soup and a roll followed by a game of 
    bingo. 2pm Stickford Community Centre. Visitors welcome (£1) 
 
Wednesday 10th January Free charity bus to Boston. To book a seat call Pam Bryant on 01205 480 410. 
  

Sunday 14th January  Holy Communion followed by tea, coffee and biscuits. 
    11.15am Stickford Church 
  

Monday 15th January  Prize Bingo 7.30pm Stickford Community Centre 
 
Wednesday 17th January Relax and Craft 9am to 3pm in Stickford Community Centre. Stay for as long 

as you like. £2 per session. Contact Ann on 07787 956889 or Sharon on 07505 
494355. 

  

Thursday 18th January Stickford Local History Group. - Ward’s Farm, Carrington from 1940’s to the 
1980’s. A talk by Rowena Smalley. 7.30pm Stickford Community Centre. 

    £1 members £2.50 non-members  
  

Monday 22nd January Prize Bingo 7.30pm Stickford Community Centre 
 
Thursday 25th January  Free charity bus to Horncastle. To book a seat call Pam Bryant on 01205  

480 410. 
  
Friday 26th January  Coffee Morning 10.30am to 12 noon. Stickford Community Centre 
  

Table Top Sale 
Saturday 27th January 

Stickford Community Centre 11am to 2pm 
£6 a table – 4 tables left   

Call 01205480477 to book a table or email cherylsteele@tiscali.co.uk 
There will also be a tombola and raffle. 

 

 

Sunday 28th January  Morning Worship followed by tea, coffee and biscuits. 
    11.15am St Helen’s Church, Stickford 

 
Monday 29th January  Prize Bingo  7.30pm Stickford Community Centre 
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Stickford Parish Council 

 
As I write this we are in the final week before Christmas. I and all the councillors hope you all have an amazing 
Christmas and New Year. 
 
As you will have hopefully noticed the new bus shelters and noticeboard are now in place. A thank you to 
Karl Sharpe of Sharpe Fabrications for a great job. 
 
The Parish Council will be holding its first meeting of 2024 on Tuesday 9th January. We will be discussing the 
village emergency plan and need volunteers from the village in the event of a significant event that could 
affect residents. Please come along to help us put this together. Following the floods in October it has 
highlighted a need for it. 
 
Finally I wish you all a Happy New Year. 
 
Chairman  
Lesley Reeson  
 
 
 
 
 


